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January 6, 2005

ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY FOR COMMENT OF THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION ON
RADIOLOGICAL PROTECTION (ICRP) DRAFT REPORT:  “LOW-DOSE EXTRAPOLATION
OF RADIATION-RELATED CANCER RISK” (STP-05-002) 

The ICRP has released a draft report, “Low-Dose Extrapolation of Radiation-Related Cancer
Risk" for comments.  If you choose to comment, the ICRP has asked for comments by March
18, 2005.  Instructions for accessing the report and submitting comments can be found on the
ICRP web site at:  http://www.icrp.org/draft_cancer.asp.

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at (301) 415-3340
or the individual named below:

POINT OF CONTACT:  Terry Brock                       INTERNET:  tab2@nrc.gov
TELEPHONE:                301-415-2323                   FAX:             301-415-3502

                                                                     /RA by Josephine M. Piccone for/

Paul H. Lohaus, Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

http://www.icrp.org/draft_cancer.asp

